
STUDENT BULLETIN 
November 2, 1972

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:
The future is that time when you’ll wish you’d done what you aren’t doing now. 
MISSIONS MIG:
There will be a 6:30 a.m. Breakfast meeting at the Cafeteria Friday morning for 
all those in the Europe and Middle East M.I.G. This is very important and everyone 
must be there.
SERVICEMEN’S MIG:
We will be going down this Saturday to the Center, leaving at 1:30 from Perks 
Hall. We have a ministry to attend to and we pray for faithful workers during 
this weekend of social activities.
PEP BAND:
This is a reminder that Pep Band will practice tonight at 7*30 in the SUB.
WOM OFFERING:
Thank you all for your giving last xtfeek. We received $13^ which went to 
Foreign Missions and ^2^5 which will go towards Operation Turkey. We thank each 
one of you for giving and also for giving towards your "faith promise". This Friday 
will be a Home Missions Project. We have not as yet met our weekly offering goal, 
let’s all come prepared to help meet this goal!
EVANGELISM MIG:
There will be no outreach by our MIG this weekend, because we wish to give full 
cooperation and participation to YAC. There is a training session Friday night 
in the Learning Center and whether you are involved in YAC or not this is your 
opportunity to get some pointers on how to witness.
STUDENT ACCOUNTS:
Please note that the final installment for the fall accounts is due November 6. All 
students under the regular Deferred Pay Flan should have their accounts paid in 
full by that date.
HARVESTIME SOCIAL:
Come on out to the Harvestime Social on Social on Saturday, November k in the gym 
from 8:00 until 10:00 p.m. There will be singing, contests, games, skits, food, 
and good Christian fellowship. T e ’ll be looking for you there.
SUMMER INTERNSHIP:
Please be sure and get in your applications for Summer Internship by Monday, Nov. 
6th. This is the deadline. Applications are available in the Administration 
Building.
RECREATION NIGHT:
The gym will be open tonight from 7*00 to 9-00 p.m. for co-ed recreation.
FOR PETE’S SAKE:
The Senior Class will be sponsoring the film, For Pete’s Sake, on Saturday, November 
11 in the Chapel. This is coming from the Billy Graham Associates on a free will 
offering basis. It will be shown between 7:00 and 9:00 p.m. in the College Chapel.


